
 

 

 

 

 
Yes on House Bill 2922 

 

Support for Increasing the Amount of Bonding 
Required Bonding for Construction Contractor 
Licenses 

The Sheet Metal and Air Conditioning Contractors Association of 
Oregon and Southwest Washington (SMACNA) supports House Bill 
2922 and urges the support of the House Committee on Business and 
Labor.   

Our trade association represents large and small contractors in the 
HVAC, metals fabrication and architectural metals industry and our 
members firmly believe in the need for contractor licensing and 
bonding as a consumer protection and will always support it.  

We welcome Representative Nelson’s legislation to update the bonding 
levels required for each type of construction license and believe that 
the bill has an appropriate increase that will be of benefit to the public 
if they encounter problems with a contractor – while at the same time 
not setting a level that will overburden new emerging contractors just 
starting out.   

 

SMACNA Urges Passage of HB 2922 ! 
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